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SATs revision study books 

Dear parent/carer, 

We are currently working hard in school to prepare for the upcoming 

SATs tests in May as best we can and the class is making great 

progress!   

Today, your child has received 3 SATs study and revision guide 

books for Maths, English and Spelling and Grammar, which are 

theirs to keep.  These have been purchased as an additional resource 

to help your child prepare.  They were also used by last year’s Year 

6 class and they found them to be a big help.  

Occasionally, I may set your child a specific unit to look at, if I 

think they need more practice on it (in which case a note will be 

made in their planner).  However, the books are meant to be worked 

through at your child’s own pace, focusing on areas that they might 

find trickier.   

If you have any questions, or would like any additional information 

(either about the SATs, or ways to help your child at home), please 

do not hesitate to get in touch— I’d be very happy to chat things 

through with you.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Miss B Williams      


